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[Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, Zip]
[Email Address]

[Date]
[Representative’s Name]
[Title]
[Office Address]
[City, State, Zip]
Dear [Representative’s name],
As we celebrate 2024 Allied Health Professionals Week, the Health Professions Network (HPN) wants to express our appreciation for the vital role allied health professionals play in our healthcare system. We would welcome the opportunity to meet with you or a member of your staff to discuss critical issues facing the allied health sector and explore ways we can collaborate.
Who We Are
HPN is a non-profit organization representing tens of thousands of allied health professionals, including medical assistants, pharmacy technicians, cardiovascular professionals, and many others. Our members also include major national organizations focused on rural health, allied health education, and future healthcare professionals, giving us a unique perspective on the challenges facing our community.
Why We Are Here
Our objective is to raise awareness about the challenges faced by the allied health community and to establish a partnership where we can serve as a resource for your office on healthcare-related issues. Allied health professionals comprise over 60% of the healthcare workforce and significantly impact patient care and health outcomes.



Key Issues and Actions
1. Support the Healthcare Workforce Innovation Act (HR 7307): This bill aims to address workforce shortages and strengthen educational pathways for allied health professionals, particularly in underserved areas.
2. Advocate for Increased Funding for HRSA: We support the continued funding of HRSA Title VII and VIII programs to connect students from diverse backgrounds to health careers, promoting equity in healthcare.
3. Reauthorize the Dr. Lorna Breen Health Care Provider Protection Act: This act is vital for supporting the mental health of healthcare workers, addressing the challenges they face and honoring their dedication.
As we move forward, we are eager to work with you in building meaningful solutions to support allied health professionals. Through collaborative efforts, we can help strengthen our healthcare workforce, enhance care quality, and address pressing issues within the allied health sector. Please don’t hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or would like to discuss these priorities further.
Thank you!
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
Health Professions Network (HPN)
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